
 

 

 

16th September 2022 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

As we near the end of the second week of term I would like to thank all families for helping the 

school community to have such a positive start to the academic year.  As a reminder, the 

school will be closed next Monday as this day has been designated as a public holiday for  

Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II’s State Funeral.  The school week will restart promptly on  

Tuesday 20th September with all students expected to be on site by 8.25am at the latest.   

We will resume regular Newsletters next week. 

 

Dates for the Diary 

There are a number of significant events taking place prior to the October half term that I would 

like to draw attention to.  These are as follows: 

 

Thursday 22nd September  Year 7 Parents Information / Cheese and Wine Evening 

Wednesday 28th September Junior School Open Evening for Year 6 students 

Wednesday 5th October Year 13 Parents Information Evening 

Thursday 6th October Year 9 Parents Information Evening 

Wednesday 12th October Year 11 Parents Information Evening 

 

Please note that information evenings for all other year groups will take place after half term.  

Letters will be shared with relevant parent groups prior to each session, providing the timings 

and venues for each event.  A full list of school events can be found via the Google calendar 

on the school website. 

 

Finally this week, we would like to extend our sincere condolences and best wishes to  

King Charles III and the Royal Family in anticipation of the funeral of Her Majesty Queen 

Elizabeth II on Monday.  May she rest in peace. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Gary Mullings 

Headteacher 

https://www.vynersschool.org.uk/page/?title=School+Diary&pid=78

